
 

 

 
Town of Thompson 

DEPARTMENT TO PUBLIC WORKS - SUMMER HELP 

 

The Town of Thompson is seeking two individuals with experience operating mowers and landscape 
equipment.  These individuals will be responsible for mowing, trimming, and landscaping parks and 
cemeteries in town.  This position will require basic manual labor.  This is PART-TIME SUMMER 
EMPLOYMENT, that will begin on June 3, 2024, and run through mid-September.  The ideal candidate will 
be required to work Wednesday, Thursdays, and Friday from 7am to 3pm, 24 hours per week.  Successful 
candidates MUST have a Connecticut Driver’s License with a good record.  For questions about this 
position, please contact the Department of Public Works at 860-923-2680. 
 
If you are interested in this position, please submit your paper application that is available on the Town 
of Thompson Website under Employment to:  Michelle Giammarinaro, HR Director, 
mgiammarinaro@thompsonct.org  or in the Selectmen’s Office at the Town of Thompson’s Town Hall. 
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